Tristan Walsh

From: Rep. Zack Fields

Subject: FW: Pioneer Home Budget Cut and proposed rate increase

From: Jan MacClarence <jannbill@gci.net> Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 6:30 PM

To: Rep. Zack Fields < Rep.Zack.Fields@akleg.gov>

Subject: Re: Pioneer Home Budget Cut and proposed rate increase

Dear Tristan, This is to express support for Representative Fields HB 96, the bill on Pioneer Home Rate Increases. I really appreciate his approach to the issue which places current rates in statute and on allows them to rise up to the cost of inflation. This gives a sound and rational report for fee increases and insures that increases will remain reasonable and not put such extreme stress on the residents of the Pioneer Home. I appreciate Representative Field's active involvement with this issue and his proactive approach to problem resolution. Please offer my sincere thanks and appreciation.

Sincerely, Jan MacClarence, Resident Anchorage Pioneer Home.

Sent from my iPad